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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Re: RII:JPO 
50-269 
50-270 
50-287 
IE Bulletin 79-17 

Dear Sir: 

This visual examination of inaccessible portion of Oconee Unit 1 have been 
completed in accordance with the schedule supplied in my letter of Novem
ber 28, 1979. No indication of leakage through cracks in stagnant borated 
water systems piping was observed.  

Ve y truly yours, 

William 0. Parker, Jr.  
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